

February 9, 2015

Mayor Tom Barrett &
Members of the Milwaukee Common Council
City Hall
200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, WI 53202.

Dear Mayor Barrett and Members of the Milwaukee Common Council:

Do we support the Milwaukee Streetcar? YES!

Radio Milwaukee is in full support of the proposed Milwaukee Streetcar as it represents progress in Milwaukee. We are 100% behind Alderman Perez as he supports the economic growth it will provide to our district and beyond.

We love Milwaukee. On our airwaves we champion Milwaukee's talented and diverse musicians, non-profits and individuals who enrich the beautiful city we call home. We believe the Milwaukee Streetcar should be the next good news our city hears about.

The Streetcar will connect people from across the city. This is vital. Expanded public transportation provides a clean-energy link between work, home and play, eliminates the need for as many cars on our highways, and has proven in other cities to provide direct economic development.

Thank you for leading this effort to build the Streetcar. We appreciate your support for this important investment in Milwaukee.

Mary Louise Mussoline Executive Director

Mary bruise Mussoline

88Nine Radio Milwaukee